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Hello Families of St Columba's, 

Congregational Picnic

We had a really lovely afternoon in Hyde Park at the congregational picnic last Sunday.

Following on from Sunday School activities in the morning we were fortunate that the

rain stayed away and a good gathering of young and older, enjoyed a very relaxed

afternoon of socialising and sporting ventures. Big thanks from us all to Gary and others

who made it all happen.

Youth Survey

As introduced last week there is currently a Youth Survey ready for completing.

Definitely check out the little film that introducers it. The Youth Committee and the

Sunday School team are exploring the possibility of creating a new youth group and we

need your help to create something that works for you! Grown-ups, we'll need your help

with the survey, but we would love the answers to come from the youngsters aged 9 and

above. Please visit www.stcolumbas.org.uk/youth-survey to watch a short video and to

complete the survey before 23 July 2021. 

http://www.stcolumbas.org.uk/youth-survey


Questions for William

On Sunday 11th July we will welcome our new Associate Minister,
Revd William McLaren to his first Sunday at St Columba’s. The start of
another new chapter at our church. This is where I would like your
help. In the families’ talk at the beginning of the service I would like to
ask William some questions to help introduce himself. So, what
questions would you like me to ask him? Favourite football team, how
old is he, why come to London, best holiday, can he sing? Anything
you can think of that would be fun to ask him and interesting to
know. Please send any suggestions to me minister@stcolumbas.org.uk
by Thursday 8th July.

Women Making History, until 11th July

Final reminder: Women Making History Exhibition at
London Scottish House Women Making History is an
extraordinary exhibition that brings together
artworks inspired by banners of the suffrage
movement and highlights the continuing struggle to
achieve gender equality. In June 2018, tens of
thousands of women marched through the streets of
Belfast, Cardiff, Edinburgh and London to mark 100
years since the first UK women were allowed to vote.
This mass-participation artwork, PROCESSIONS, was
commissioned by 14-18 NOW and produced by
Artichoke. Now you can see these pieces up close for
one exhibition only, hanging in the Drill Hall of
London Scottish House, Westminster. Tickets are free
but you require to register:
https://londonscottishhouse.org/events/women-
making-history-exhibition/

And finally, thanks to Fiona for this week’s activities.

Whether you are shouting at the tele for footballing or Wimbledon reasons, or steering well clear of all
that…. have a great weekend.

See you on Sunday,

Angus & the Sunday School Team
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